
80th
THE UNIVERSITY 

CENTER FOR 
LANGUAGE AND 

LITERACY 

ANNIVERSARY OPEN HOUSE 
NOVEMBER 9, 2017

You're Invited! 
Please join us in celebrating the past 80 years of language and literacy services, 
while helping us kick off the next 80! 
When: 
4-6 p.m. Thursday, Nov. 9, 2017 

Where: 
UCLL, 1111 E. Catherine St. in the Victor Vaughan Building 
Ann Arbor, Mich. 48104 

What: 
A drop-in open house to showcase the history of UCLL and to look into the future. 
Remarks begin at 4:30 p.m. Building tours will also be featured. 

Be Part of History:  
Do you have a memory you'd like to share? Send notes and photos to ucll@umich.edu 

Learn more about the University Center for Language and Literacy at LanguageExperts.org
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